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Newsletter  
17th May 2019 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Attendance this week 
 

                                1K 96.15%               2A 97.78%             3F 96.43%            4F 93.79%               5H 94.81%               6B 94.83% 
                             1T 95.71%         2T 98.00%            3R 99.66%           4G 96.43%               5Ha 99.26%             6L 99.26% 
                             1Ti 91.85%              2Th 92.96%          3T 98.67%           4R 96.07%   5T 97.41%               6W 98.21% 

 

Well done to 2T and 3R for best attendance this week. 

                                            Overall attendance since September: 95.26%  
Please make sure your child arrives on time for school every day – School starts at 8.30am Thank you 

             

Value of the Month:  Enthusiasm 

 

Lilly 1K, Yamin 1T, Cem 1Ti, Ellie 2A, Kwaku 2T, Elijah 2Th,  

Dilem 4F, Collins 4G, Jesse 4R 

Asseba 5T, Khalil 5H, Maisha 5Ha, Oghosa 6W, Onur 6B, Ibrahim 6L 

 
 

 

 

Year 6 Role Models 

Firstly, well done to our Year 6 students who have continued 

with their outstanding attitude this week when tackling their 

KS2 SATs; they managed themselves wonderfully. 

But, school life continues relentlessly and that includes our 

high expectations and expected standards. The children 

have set themselves goals to achieve each week that relate 

to their behaviour and learning. Similar to previous Year 6 

cohorts, achieving all of these will earn them one of Frankie’s 

ices, slushies or ice lollies. As you can see in the photo, that 

was the majority of our pupils. They thoroughly enjoyed their 

treats, even at just 14oC. 

The nine who missed out this week will remember to arrive at 

school on time, wear the right school uniform, speak 

respectfully to an adult, walk inside the school, complete the 

work set or avoid an argument over a football. 

We are confident that Mrs Homer, our school business 

manager will have to spend a little more next week! 

 Brilliant Book is 2TH - Milena 

Milena wrote about two explorers, 

Amundsen and Tim Peake. She was also 

able to compare and contrast these two. 

She chose a magnifying glass for her own 

explorations. 

School Uniform 

Our uniform expectations have not changed and this means 

that neither leggings nor tracksuit bottoms can be worn. 

Similarly, trainers with colourful logos or white soles are not 

to be worn either. 

Thank you for following our dress code. 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2018/2019 

Tuesday 21st May  Year 6 2019 residential meeting 8.30am in the community room 

Wednesday 22nd May Year 4 to the Verulamium 

Thursday 23rd May Polling station in the round hall 

Monday 27th – Fri 31st May Half term 

Monday 3rd June – Wednesday 5th June Year 6 Butlins Residential trip 

Monday 10th June Quad Kids Athletics final 

Wednesday 12th June Parents’ Forum Café  

Friday 21st June WWF – Wear the colours of an endangered animal 

 Curious Maths Quiz 

July tbc Sports Day and Family Picnic 

Friday 5th July Year 6 Leavers Party 

Thursday 11th July Year 2 Seaside trip 

Friday 12th July Year 5 Lea Valley School visit 

 Reports to parents 

 Friends of PoW Summer Fun Day 3:30 – 5:15pm 

Monday 15th July 3:30pm Parents’ Evening – drop in 

Wednesday 17th July Nursery will finish for the summer holidays 

Friday 19th July Finish at 1.30pm for the summer holidays 

Monday 22nd July Inset day – School closed 

Tuesday 23rd July Inset day – School closed 
Parents’ Forum 

The next Parents’ Forum Café is on Wednesday 12th June at 8:30am. This is a good opportunity for parents to bring up any 

general issues, make suggestions or ask questions. We won’t discuss individual pupils. 

This week year 3 were fortunate that Ray Tuthill, from the Enfield Society, came to talk to the children about Enfield 
Island Village and its historical importance. 

The classes met Ray at Enfield Lock and were shown and told about how the Island developed from a piece of 
farmland to a factory where guns were built and up to 10,000 people came to work. 

The classes were told how the bridges to the island were made and why the factories on the island were so important 
to England during WW1. 

Finally, each class was shown the museum on the island and some children were even allowed to ring the old school 
bell. 

Thank you Ray for sharing your knowledge with us. 

Year 3  

 



 
 
 

Enfield to Germany Tour 
Football Trials – Male & Female 

WHERE: 

Southbury Leisure Centre (Astro Pitch/Grass - outside) 

WHEN: Tuesday 21st May, 5-6pm, Age group: Year 5 & 6 

(Training will continue every Tuesday until competition date if selected) 

TOUR DATES: (if selected) 

Friday 5th July – Sunday 7th July 2019 

Please note: 

As part of Enfield Town twinning with Gladbeck, Germany we are looking to represent 

Enfield in the forthcoming tournament. You must either go to school in the Borough 

or live in the Borough in order to represent Enfield.  

The tour includes a trip to a local swimming pool, BBQ party and sporting activities 

such as beach volleyball and beach football! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures taken from 2018 tour to Germany. Contact details: Clyde Brennan – 07816 923234 - Sarah 

Hammond – 07543169243 – Jamie Millard – 07941 815618 Natalie Howard - 07411862143 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Find out more at https://www2.myschoollunch.co.uk/enfield/  

https://www2.myschoollunch.co.uk/enfield/

